
603 Bright Futures Survey

Families in K-12, preschool and private schools: Family
Survey
Staff in public and private schools: Staff Survey
Community members: Community Survey

For the fourth consecutive year, the New Hampshire
Department of Education has launched its 603 Bright

Futures Survey, a platform that provides parents,
educators, and community members a chance to share

their perspectives and experiences with their respective
schools. 



Public input and feedback is crucial as we aim to help all

students succeed. This survey, which was developed with
input from a cohort of school leaders, will remain open

until April 28.



Survey Links:




https://surveys.panoramaed.com/nhed/family/surveys
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/nhed/staff/surveys
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/nhed/community/surveys

